
 

resident, family, and staff update 
February 10, 2023 

COVID-19 OUTBREAK ALL CLEAR 
Dear families, residents, and staff,  

 

We are very pleased to let you know that the COVID-19 outbreak at Centre de Santé 
Saint-Thomas was cleared by the Medical Officer of Health today. We recognize that the 
outbreak lasted several weeks and 15 residents who tested positive all have made a full 
recovery. Thank you for your patience and support.  

We are once again in prevention mode. We continue to monitor everyone very closely and are 
following public health directives. 

Please do all you can to remain safe. If you feel unwell, please postpone your visit with your 
loved one. Continuous masking protocols remain in place. 

If you have any questions, please contact your Site Administrator at 780-450-2987 Ext. 221 or 
email admin@covenantcare.ca. 

Please take very good care, 

 
 
Leanne Gugenheimer 
Site Administrator 


